
 
 
 
 
 

Join us for a Hanover Parent Teacher 
Fundraiser 

 
Tuesday, January 25th 

 
Enjoy some delicious Italian food at Mama 

Mia’s and while supporting our PTA! 
 

Please bring this flyer to Mama Mia’s, located at 333 
Columbia Road, and Mama’s will share a portion of 

the proceeds with HPTA to help support our 
programming. 

 
 
 

 


